SEKC General Membership Meeting
September 12, 2017
CTO 7:17 pm

Nosework program at 7:00 pm was put on by Cindy Bailey and Morgan Andenas showing the process of Nosework.  Thank you for your demonstration.

Motion by Cassie / second by Beth to approve the May Meeting Minutes – Motion Passed
Motion by Cindy / second by Dave to approve the June Meeting Minutes – Motion Passed

President – 
Treasurer Report - Mert is not in attendance, Paula gave a short synopsis of the current financials.  If you would like a financial report contact Mert. 
Summer Show made $1,400.00, checks are coming in slow from the mishap from the Spring Agility trial, and the Summer agility trial is not processed yet.
Secretary – 2nd read and vote for members – Sandra Schmidt – All voting aye – Welcome to the club. 
1st reads – Taylor Horner, Simone Clark, Tara Lake
Classes – Begin next week.  See the website for details. There is currently $2,700.00 made from this class session.  
Summer Agility Trial – Jackie – Trial went well, good will towards the participants and very positive feedback from both Avera and the competitors.  Thank you to all of the committee, volunteers and the participants for making it such a great trial. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer Show –Kris -  Trial went well, made money this year.  Looking for judges next year.  If you have any Obedience judges you would like us to pursue, contact Kris.
Fall Show  - Suze – October 27-29, the eye clinic will be at the clubhouse (update as of 9/26 the eye doctor said he is not coming so there will be no clinic) Stewards and Volunteers needed for both Obedience and Conformation.  If your company does a volunteer program, get them involved.
Septic System –Dave -  have not done anything yet as have not had much rain.
New Business – 
New Pay System - At the September Board Meeting Morgan presented to the board to use pay pal or fomsite to process all payments for classes and seminars as well as membership dues.  This process will be easier for the treasurer as well as the class coordinator and the instructors.  The board recommends that the every cost going through this system increases $5.00 per transaction to cover costs incurred with signing up.  The membership dues stay the same.    Morgan will work with Tammie and Mert to get this up and running.  
Motion by Cassie / second by Cindy to approve the use of this system for all payments going forward. Motion passed, all voting aye.
Nominating committee – Cindy Bailey, Grace Boyce, Sally Marum and Maggie Pearson are on the nominating committee to find the next sessions president, vice, treasurer and secretary.  They recommend Suze Frentz for President, Cassie Benson for Vice President, Jamie Worral for Treasurer, and Cindy Bailey for Secretary.  Nominations from the floor will be taken in November.
Awards Banquet – March 30 at Holiday Inn City Center in the Skylight room.  Mark your calendars! If you have any interest in helping or doing the awards, please contact Cindy.
Agility Equipment – The AKC has changed the criteria for  the non-wing jumps as well as the table legs.  The board approved the purchase of new equipment not to exceed the amount of $900.00.
Motion by Cassie / second by Morgan to approve the purchase of the table legs and jumps not to exceed $900.00 All voting aye, Motion Passed
Does anyone have any information on a groomer for schnauzers?  
Brags – 
Visitors – 
Adjourned – Motion by Dave / Second by Brian to Adjourn meeting at 7:55 p.m. 
